Morningside College

DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS SIOUX CITY, IOWA 51106

November 28, 1969

Professor B. E. Gillam
Secretary-Treasurer of Towa Section
Mathematical Association of America
Department of Mathematics

Drake University

Des Moines, Towa 50311

Dear Professor Gillam:

Enclosed is a Xerox copy of a letter which I have received from
Professor Henry Alder. T am delighted that he will be able to come
o the Towa Secbion meeting on April 2lj, Which of his topics do you
prefer for the program? As soon as T hear your preference I shall
write to Professor Alder. Tt geems to me that his second topic is
excellent for the Iowa Sectilon. ‘

T was unaware of the fact that the date was wrong in ‘the MONTHLY
until I received his letter., Do you wanbt to write to the Editorial
Director of the MONTHLY in order that he will mske the change in the
succeeding issues of do you want me to do it? Thank yoU.

Cordially,
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Flsie Mullery Chairman
Towa Section of MAA




